
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Michael. Deputy Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Gough & Mrs Taylor. 

 

  
 

    

 

Back to Back Town Sports Champions! 
 

Huge congratulations to all the children from 

Years 4, 5 & 6 for retaining the prestige Town 

Sports Trophy on Tuesday at Robin Park!  Not 

only did the Year 5/6 team retain the Year 5/6 

plaque, but Wood Fold were once again 

crowned the outright champions across the 

Wigan area!  The children have trained 

extremely hard over the last few months, 

leading up to the event, & we are all 

extremely pleased with the outcome! 

 

Girls 400m - Betsy (Y6) finished in marvellous 

5th place. 

Boys 400m - Oliver (Y5) finished in fantastic 

4th place. 

Boys 200m - Theo (Y5) claimed the Bronze 

medal. 

Girls 80m - Freya (Y4) won the Silver medal. 

Boys 80m - Ollie (Y4) achieved the Silver 

medal. 

Y4 Boys relay team won the Gold medal. 

Y5/6 Girls relay team achieved the Gold 

medal. 

Y5/6 Boys relay team claimed the Silver 

medal. 

Y4 Girls relay team finished in a fabulous 4th 

place. 

 

We are so proud of all the children for 

representing Wood Fold so well and we would 

also like to convey our thanks to all the 

parents for their continued support throughout 

the competition! 

 

Wizard of Oz Grandparent Tickets 
We have grandparent’s tickets still available 

for the dress rehearsal of the Wizard of Oz on 

Wednesday 12th July at 9.00 am.  Please email 

the school office if you would like any, which 

will be issued on a first come – first served 

basis.  If you have already requested tickets, 

these will be sent home today.   
 

 

School Bus 
 

A big ‘thank you’ to Allan at AC Plant Glazing 

for a fabulous job replacing the broken 

windows on our school bus! 
 

Y4 & Y5 Music Performances 

 
It was fantastic to see so much support for 

our Y4 & Y5 pupils when they performed their 

music pieces for their parents, grandparents 

and carers on Monday and Tuesday afternoon 

this week.  They have enjoyed learning how to 

play their cellos, violas and violins this year 

and the performances were just amazing to 

watch! 

ParentPay 

 
As we are fast approaching the end of the 

school year and our Year 6’s final days with 

us, please could you check on ParentPay to 

ensure that you are up to date with all your 

payments.  If you are paying Early Birds & 

Night Owls fees using childcare vouchers, 

please check your balance on ParentPay to 

ensure any future payments you make cover 

sessions up to and including the 20th July. If 

you have any queries, please speak to Mrs 

Riding on 01257 400271.  Thank you. 
 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is RB with 98.6% and KS2 is 

Y4H 98.4%. 

 

Upcoming Reminders 

 
Friday 7th July – Extra-Curricular Clubs finish 

Tuesday 11th July – PTFA School Disco 

Wednesday 12th July – Wizard of Oz 

Production 6.00 pm (ticket only event) 

Thursday 13th July - Wizard of Oz Production 

1.30 pm (ticket only event) 

Thursday 13th July - Wizard of Oz Production 

6.00 pm (ticket only event) 

Wednesday 19th July – Y6 BBQ 11.30 am 

Thursday 20th July – Y6 Leavers Assembly 

9.00 am 

 

School dinners – we will be on Week 3 next 

week (the menu is available to view on our 

website). 


